
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 11/14/2013 8:40:35 AM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Don't be shy... more persimmons in the 9th floor break area

Sad. They are totally beautiful.

From: Smith, Bruce T
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 8:17 AM 
To: SVP Reg Affairs Organization
Subject: Don't be shy... more persimmons in the 9th floor break area
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